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August 2020 Newsletter

   
  

    

  

We hope August has been good to you and your organization so far! We know COVID is still a real thing and is 

still affecting the ins-and-outs of day-to-day life, but this month has given us many sunny (and HOT!) days for us 

to enjoy. So keep enjoying the little things and check out some of the fun things we've been doing this month! 
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Don't forget to join us for 
#AdoptionAugust! 

 

Join us as we dedicate August as "Adoption 

August" by sharing wonderful adoption stories 

and encourage others to share their adoption 

stories all over social media in an effort to raise 

more awareness of animal adoption. 
 

 READ MORE  
 

 

  

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

New members-only 
resources! 

 

We've added some new and updated 
resources to our members-only area on our 
website. Log in and check them out! 
 

 CHECK IT OUT 
 

 

  

 

   

   

  

  

https://www.facebook.com/AWOIP/posts/3190272561040484
https://awoip.com/member-login/
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 HOW ARE WE DOING?  
 

   

  

  

  

  

  

 

AWOIP 
 

P.O. Box 933 
Hanover, PA 17331 

 

 

  

 

(800) 673-2558
sky@awoiponline.com 

awoip.com 
 

 

 
 

 
 

   
 

    
  

  

   

  

  

  

You’ve received this email because you’re one of our customers or subscribers. 
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